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 A Message from FV Chapter President Edward Dillon 

Hello FV Chapter members & welcome to the 2023 Cycling Year ahead. Your chapter’s steering 

committee is looking forward to offering you many exciting fun-filled rides accompanied by the 

occasional social event in the coming months as weather permits. So keep your eyes focused 

on our FV calendar daily to take advantage of all of the options that the chapter will be 

offering you this year: regular Wednesday rides; pop-up rides of various speeds & distances; & 

those social events that will allow you to meet, mingle, network, recognize & get motivated 

with other chapter members. In fact, the first official ride of the year is scheduled for March 1, 

weather permitting; & the FV event calendar will continue to be populated with more & more 

exciting events every month. 

Hey, do you have ideas to make this chapter even more fun & exciting? Great! … Let’s hear 

from you. Approach any of these Steering Committee members for more information &/or to 

share your ideas: 

Rides Subcommittee: David Liggat, Jenni Lynnea, Tom Siems, Ralph White  

Social Subcommittee: Edward Dillon, Ann Marie Liggat, Maggie McNeill, Annemieke Quinn 

Advocacy Subcommittee: Edward Dillon, John Evanochko, Neil McNeill  

Communications: Clark Woodland 

And, if you are interested in or just considering becoming a ride leader or sweep, contact one 

of our Rides Subcommittee members (see above) or send us an email at 

ccctsfraservalley@gmail.com 

Let’s make 2023 the most enjoyable year yet for the FV chapter! 
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Welcome New  
FV Chapter Members 

 

Paul Helms 

Katherine Rivett  

Ramona Lee 

 Tommy Lee  

Brenda Worden  

Shirley Nelson  

John Edworthy 

 John Lusted  

Benno Bucher  

Tom Sooke  

Brigitte Sooke 

 

 
Chapter Kick-off Ride for 2023 

Regular Wednesday rides resume Wednesday March 1st to JD Turkey Farms 

 

Start Location: Bakerview Park 

Time: 10:00 am 

Distance: 61km 

Breaks: No Coffee Stop. Lunch at JD Turkey Farm 

Route: Refer to the Ride Calendar for RWGPS:   https://ridewithgps.com/routes/38393045 

NOTE: If the ride is cancelled due to bad weather, it will be rescheduled to another day.  Go 

to the ride calendar for updates. 

 

Updates to the BC Motor Vehicle Act 

HUB Cycling has launched a campaign to support updates to BC’s Motor Vehicle Act that are 

needed to improve the safety of vulnerable road users including people walking, biking and 

rolling.  

Visit the HUB Cycling website to learn more and  

participate in their letter writing campaign.  
 

https://bikehub.ca/about-us/news/join-the-road-to-reform-protect-all-road-

users?ct=t(EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_23_MVA+REFORM)&mc_cid=4e67b64f91&mc_eid=b6628894b8 
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